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March 24, 2020
 

CORONAVIRUS COVID-19
CERTIFICATION OF ESSENTIAL BUSINESS

 
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
The United States government and many state governments have issued shelter-in-place orders to slow the 
spread of the novel coronavirus COVID-19, which includes directives and guidance on those workers that can 
and should continue to perform their work duties.   This letter certifies that Corbett Technology Solutions, Inc. 
(CTSI) has reviewed applicable federal and state executive orders and determined that our services required 
to support critical communications infrastructure, safety, and security are essential and necessary to support 
hospitals and critical care facilities, multifamily residences, federal and local government facilities, and K-12 and 
higher education facilities.
 
CTSI sells, installs and services critical communications, nurse call, RTLS, telehealth, security, fire alarm, access 
control, video surveillance, education technology, conferencing and collaboration solutions which are vital to 
ensure the safety and security of health care providers, patients and the community at large.
 
Federal and state executive orders issued to date agree that our work and our products are essential and our 
operations should continue.  Relevant state orders to date include those issued by Maryland, Virginia and 
Washington, DC.  Other states will likely issue orders in the future, and it is possible that existing federal or 
state guidance will change.   We will adjust our business practices if guidance shifts.  We will continue to work 
with federal, state and local officials to understand and reduce risks while still continuing our duty to provide 
necessary products and services to residences and critical infrastructure industries.
 
Thank you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.
 

Gino Ruta
President & CEO
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